Confirmed cases of Covid-19 Monday 14 June 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been informed that two year 8 students have tested positive for Covid-19. We have identified 61 students who have been in close / direct contact with these students. Students have been informed, parents have been contacted and the students have been sent home to self-isolate.  
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